
 

 

 

 

Wednesday 18th September 2024  
 
Year 2 – Albany Park 

        
Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 
This half term, the children in Year 2 are learning about living things and their habitats.  
In their science lessons, children will look at things that are alive, no longer alive and never 
alive. To support their learning, the children have the opportunity to visit Albany Park for an 
Autumn walk. 
  
 

Details are as follows-  
 
Date:  Thursday 19th September 
 
Time:  12.45-1.45pm 
 
Place:   Albany Park 
 
Travel:              Walking 
 
Cost:  Free 
 
Lunch:  Children will have lunch at school as normal 
 
                       
Full school uniform must be worn. Please ensure your child is wearing appropriate, 
comfortable footwear as they will be walking around the grounds. Please also ensure they 
have outdoor clothing (eg raincoats/sun hats) appropriate for the weather.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs. Ubor 


